
From: laney opher  
Sent: 24 July 2023 17:49 
To: Planning 
Subject: Travel lodge museum st 
 
Dear sir , 
I am writing to you about the new applications 
Ref: 2023/2510/p and 2023/2653/L  for the travel lodge building I am grossly 
against this monstrosity being given permission we do not want or need 
another skyscraper in our area . 
 
Regards 
 
Mrs Lorraine Opher. 
 
 


